
Employment OPPORTUNITY With the

                      COLUMBIA COUNTY  
                          SHERIFF’S OFFICE

PATROL
   DEPUTY

                  Announcement #14-103 

            Columbia County is hiring  for a position of

Patrol Deputy. Lateral-Entry applicants  are

encouraged to apply. 

This is a Civil Service position that is full time, 40 hours

per week (plus overtime) and part of the team at the

Sheriff’s Office.  Candidates must have a high school

education, preferably with additional college level

education in the law enforcement field.  Prior work or

volunteer experience in a law enforcement agency

required.  Preference will be given for prior experience

as a Reserve Officer or current DPSST certification as a

Police Officer.

Candidates must also have a valid driver’s license and be

able to pass a thorough background screening as well as

pre-hire medical, drug & alcohol and psychological

screening.  

Salary: $3,344 - $4,549 with additional pay for DPSST certification held.  Salary is currently

under negotiation with increase anticipated though amount unknown at this time.

Civil Service applications are mandatory and must be submitted to the County Human

Resources Department by 5:00 pm on August 4,  2014.  Incomplete or unsigned applications will

not be accepted. Applications will only be accepted via online submission per the

instructions online.

Go to www.co.columbia.or.us  and click on Jobs to download announcement and application form

and submit as instructed to HRJobs@co.columbia.or.us.

Columbia County Civil Service, 230 Strand Street, St. Helens, OR 97051 (503) 397-3874.

Columbia County is an Equal Opportunity Employer - a copy of our EEOP is available at the web site above.

http://www.co.columbia.or.us/

